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NEWS
Buck Lewis Discusses Tennessee's Pro Bono Month with the Memphis Daily 
News

The Memphis Daily News highlights activities surrounding Tennessee's Pro Bono Month and how Memphis 
attorneys are involved. Baker Donelson's George "Buck" Lewis, a former president of the Tennessee Bar 
Association, said, "With poverty at historic levels in our city, state and country, pro bono work has never been 
more critical to our community."
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